

NEWSLETTER THEINSTITUTEOFEDUCATIONDUBLIN - 01.11.2021





Nutrition Talk on this Wednesday -

Our nutritional expert Andy Quinn is giving a talk to 5^{th} & 6^{th} years / Nov 3^{rd} / 4:30pm / 2-3.









The Wellbeing Committee is running a photo competition and the theme is: Sparking Joy - Something that made me smile.







Date: Submit your entries from the 15th to 21st of November.

The winners will be announced the following week and a selection of the best photos will be printed and put up around the school. Let your imagination and creativity flow, we cannot wait to see your enterpretation of the theme.

Send your (high resolution) images studentwellbeing@instituteofeducation.ie



ESSAY COMPETITION

5TH YEAR

We are very excited to annouce our writing competition which is open to all 5th Years.

Competition Details:

- -Maximum 3,000 words
- -You are free to write in any genre or on any topic of your choice
- -Submission deadline January 7th 2022

A panel of our English teachers will compile a shortlist of essays which will be submitted to an external judge. More details on this and the prizes to follow, stay tuned!



unicef 🛭



Get a Vaccine - Give a Vaccine

Well done to our 4th years and to everyone who organised, helped and donated - we will announce the total amount raised in next week's Buzz!







WELCOME BACK STUDENTS.

We hope you all had a lovely mid-term and have come back refreshed, recharged and ready to tackle the final stretch of 2021.

CAO WEBINAR FOR PARENTS



Just before CAO 2022 opens on Friday, we are delighted to welcome Dr. John McGinnity, Admissions officer from Maynooth University to host a CAO Information webinar for Parents on Thursday November 4th at 7.30pm. There is literally nothing John doesn't know about the CAO and admissions to Irish Universities so don't miss this excellent webinar and have your questions ready!

CAO INFO SESSIONS



As CAO opens on November 5th, guidance counsellor Aoife will hold CAO information sessions **every day this week** at 12.30, and also at 3.30 on Tuesday in room 2-3. We strongly encourage all 6th years to attend an information session.

OPEN DAYS - EXCITING NEWS!



This Saturday Nov 6th from 10am-4pm, TU Dublin Open Day is taking place on their new Campus at Grangegorman in Dublin 7. This is very exciting as all Open Days were held virtually last year. The event will run from 10am – 4pm, in two hour slots, meaning you get to enjoy the day in a comfortable environment.

Don't miss the opportunity to chat to lecturers and students from across the University and attend the talks of your choice. You will also have the opportunity to explore their new state of the art campus and find out about some of their sports, clubs and societies.

Book your two hour slot at www.tudublin.ie/openday/

Trinity College will hold a virtual open day, also 10am-4pm on Saturday.

Register at www.tcd.ie/openday/

WEEKLY WEBINAR

This week's weekly webinar is on DARE (disability access route to education). Our own Helen Casey will be our expert presenter this week. Helen has been supporting Institute students with their DARE applications for many years and we are delighted to have the opportunity to pick her brains! As always, 4pm on Wednesday, link on Moodle, have your questions ready!

Have a great week everyone!



Well done to all our 4th Years who took part in Life Saving, Sign Language & Barista Training. They all involved learning a valuable skill, while having fun.







This Wednesday, Nov 3rd, we have a Masterclass in Biology with Wesley Hammond. It is for 5th and 6th years and will be live online at 7pm.